
City of Keizer 

 
 
 

 
November 13, 2023 

 
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION ORDER 

 
Partition/Major Variance Case 2023-12 

 
You are receiving this Notice of the Planning Commission order because you provided 
either written or verbal testimony on a proposed subdivision.  Attached is a copy of the 
Hearings Officer’s decision Partition/Major Variance Case 2023-12 for a 2-lot partition 
located at 527 Dearborn Av N, Keizer, OR also identified by Marion County Tax Assessor’s 
Map No. 073W03AD Tax Lot 02700.  
 
Any interested person, including the applicant, who disagrees with this decision, may 
appeal the decision to the City Council.  Any such appeal must be filed with the Keizer 
Planning Department on an appeal form provided by the City.  A fee of $440.00 is required 
for any appeal filed.  The appeal form is to be submitted to Keizer Planning Department, 
930 Chemawa Road NE, PO Box 21000, Keizer, Oregon 97307-1000.  The appeal form and 
fee must be received by the City by 5:00 pm November 27, 2023.  Please see the Section 
3.207 (Appeal Provisions) in the Keizer Development Code, for more information. 
 
If you any questions, concerns or comments regarding this decision, please contact the 
Keizer Planning Department at (503) 856-3439 or 856-3442. 
 
 
 
All attachments can be viewed at: 
https://www.keizer.org/maps/location/Partition/MajorVariance2023-12 

 

Phone: (503) 856-3442  Fax: (503) 390-8288 
930 Chemawa Rd. N.E.  P.O. Box 21000  Keizer, OR 97307-1000 


































































































































